
 

Christmas Specials 
 
 
The last several newsletters have included educational 
material concerning Potomac Horse Fever. This is certainly 
a disease of concern in Brevard County. We have diagnosed 
many horses this year. Additionally we have also diagnosed 
cases of West Nile Virus this year. Despite the difficult 
economy your horses still need protected from these two 
potentially fatal diseases.  
 
 
Christmas Special!!!!!!   $10 off on both Potomac Horse 
Fever and West Nile vaccines until December 31, 2010. 
 
 
Proper Dental care is also critical for your horses’ health and 
well being.  
 
We are also offering a Christmas Dental Special. If  your 
horse has 1 equine dental a second dental is half off  for 
another horse. 
 
 This special also runs through December 31, 2010  
 

See us on the web at   www.Newmanequine.com 

Wondering about the Health Care Plan? 

 So are you on our Health Care Plan (HCP), and don’t know what is really 
covered?  Are you thinking about starting our HCP, but are unsure of what really 
happens? Let us give you some insight. The HCP is a package of services offered at a 
reduced rate, because you pay for the entire year at the first appointment.  For those 
of you lucky owners that do not have accident or colic prone horses, that is all you 
would pay us for the year. These are all of the vaccines and services that are 
included: 

 
 
 
 

These services are broken up into four visits.  We call to remind you that the visits 
are due; however it is your responsibility to schedule the appointment.  There is no 
farm call for these four visits, if you need any other visits you pay the farm call and 
normal fees for any other services.  HCP’s are transferable, but not refundable and 
can be started at any vaccine visit. 
 

Health Care Plan Special Offer 
 Thinking of signing up for the Health Care Plan? Would you like to get your 
2011 plan for a reduced price?  Then it is your lucky day!  We are offering the 
prepaid  HCP price at $295 again , which is a savings of $40 from the regular price 
of $335.  The entire $295 must be paid by December 31, 2010.  No matter when in 
2011 you start the plan, you are eligible as long as the $295 is paid by the end of the 
year!  This offer is only good for plans that start in 2011, not any earlier! All the 
normal services are included; the price break is the only difference! If you have any 
questions please feel free to call the office at 321-639-4242. 
 

We wish everyone a safe and happy holiday season and look 
forward to serving all your equine needs during the New Year. 

 

Vaccinations 
4 Influenza/Rhinopneumonitis 
2 Eastern & Western Encephalitis 
2 West Nile Virus 
1 Rabies 
1 Potomac Horse Fever 
2 Tetanus 

Deworming 
At each quarterly visit 

Coggins Test 
Yearly, at a scheduled visit 

Dentistry 
Additional, Flat Rate Fee of $130 



 

HEALTHY 
HORSE  

Newman Equine Veterinary Service    *  December 2010 

 

 
The location is: 

 

Cocoa-Rockledge Garden 
Club 

1493 South Fiske Blvd 
Rockledge, Florida 

 

Saturday, December 11, 2010 
 

7:00pm – 10:00pm 
  

Newman & Associates Equine Veterinary Service 
P.O. Box 560947 
Rockledge, FL  32956 
(321) 639-4242 

 

HOLIDAY GIFT CERTIFICATES 
 

For services with Newman & Associates 
 

Amount: $__________. _____ 
 
To: _________________________________________ 
 
From:________________________________________ 
 

Must be used within 1 year of purchase. 
 

Mail with payment to address below.

18th Annual Holiday  Party 
  

This Is Your Invitation 
 
          The holidays are rolling 
around again and it is time for 
our annual party.  We are at 
the same venue   this year. The 
party will be held Saturday 
December 11, 2010 at The 
Cocoa-Rockledge Garden 
Club in Rockledge.  The Party 
will be from 7 p.m. – 10 p.m.  
Once again, we will have 
food, drinks, and dancing. We 
again will be fund raising for 
the Handicapped  Riding 
program so bring some extra 
cash.  
          This is a great 
opportunity to meet the 
entire Newman Equine and 
Associates staff, as well as 
meet old friends and make 
new ones.       

The Garden Club is 
located at the corner of St. 
Andrews Drive and Fiske 


